
                                                 Trustees of the Trust Funds  
                                                        Meeting may 19 2020 

                                                             
                                  Those present: Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer, David Braun 

At 9;00 am Chris opened meeting. Prior meeting minutes from march 2nd were approved. 

 April was canceled due to Covid19 virus, May meeting was held with masks at 6’ distance in 
selectman’s room. Chris collected and opened mail, and is compiling list of new and returning 
applicants. A Zoom meeting is being planed to conduct interviews with new students. Laura 
Crane informed Chris that there will be no high school graduation this year and asked for some 
type of virtual presentation of awards. Presently there 10 returning and 10 new applicants for 
scholarships. Ms 9s and Ms10s were completed and approved.  Pete received  checks for 
cemetery plots and deposited in approbate accounts. He also deposited checks approved by 
town meeting to capital trust fund. next meeting will be held June 2nd at 9:00 am 
  

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am  

Respectfully submitted on behalf  of the trustees, 
David Braun


